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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on November 17, 2011, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for November 2011:

Cindy Riney, an exceptional children’s teacher at Lincoln Trail Elementary School.  Cindy has spear-headed the 400 Days of Service project at Lincoln Trail.  When fellow Lincoln Trail teacher Lt. Col. Andrea Meyer was called into duty by her reserve unit, Cindy and a group of her colleagues felt that the school needed to do something to honor Lt. Col. Meyer’s service to the country.  The 400 Days of Service encourages students to perform various community service projects in Meyer’s honor.  When Lt. Col. Meyer received her orders, she was told that she would be gone for 400 days.  Cindy video-taped some of the service projects and compiled a video and submitted it to Windstream to compete for a $25,000 grant for the school.  Cindy has also organized a Sock Hop for Springhaven, the Back Pack Program and the local animal shelter.  She has led a campaign to redecorate the flagpole area of the school as well as an effort to send mass mailings to soldiers and veterans with letters and flags.  Cindy has really brought the staff, students and parents at Lincoln Trail together.  The entire Lincoln Trail family is behind the 400 Days of Service project.  
The Board extends its congratulations to Cindy Riney for the recognition she has earned for herself and Hardin County Schools.
